ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

West Coulee Families,

As we approach the final months of this school year, we hope you are enjoying this
time and looking forward to the upcoming school year at West Coulee Station!

In anticipation of the upcoming school year we have started to think about school
supply orders and the best way to make this convenient and cost effective for
families.

We are pleased to inform you that, as a school, we have access to bulk pricing through
SchoolCash Online and other vendors recommended by our classroom teachers.
Consequently, we will take care of ordering all necessary school supplies and ask each
family to contribute a fee of $60.00 through SchoolCash Online. Students will only
need to bring personal items such as a backpack, water bottle, and gym shoes on
their first day.

Additionally, a few classroom teachers have indicated that they would like their
students to have an agenda. Families of those students will be asked to pay an
additional fee of $10.00 to cover the agenda's cost.

As well, as the school year gets started, there may be additional fees added to
SchoolCash Online for activities such as Field trips/clubs/extra-curricular activities
etc.

We hope this process works for everyone and eliminates a task off of your to-do-list,
as well as saves you some money!

If you have any questions at all, please don't hesitate to reach out.

Glenna Stengler

Administrative Assistant - West Coulee Station Elementary School
Email | glenna.stengler@lethsd.ab.ca

587-787-3740 - Ext 12229



